
CyberHound Announces Partnership with Christian Schools Australia 
	
CyberHound	is	thrilled	to	announce	the	renewal	of	its	national	relationship	with	-	Christian	
Schools	Australia.	
	
Christian	Schools	Australia	is	one	of	Australia’s	most	respected	networks	of	Independent	schools	
nationally.		
	
CyberHound	has	worked	with	Christian	Schools	Australia	(CSA)	for	many	years	and	this	
partnership	reaffirms	it’s	commitment	to	support	member	schools	right	across	their	network.	
	
Mr	Stephen	O’Doherty,	CEO	of	Christian	Schools	Australia	said,	“We have worked alongside 
CyberHound for nearly 10 years and have been delighted with the relationship. They have 
delivered real value to our schools – in financial terms as well as through the unique cybersafety 
capabilities they provide”. 
 
“CyberHound is committed to the continual development of their clever technology solutions. 
They are even more committed to the positive difference they can make across the school 
environment, from protecting students from online harms through to the early detection of 
students at risk,”	he	said.		
	
 “I have found them to be professional at all times and to take a long term view in building their 
relationships and customer base. When I have asked them for special assistance with particular 
school needs I have been delighted by their response. They are continually innovating with new 
features designed for schools. They have been a good fit for us, and I would commend them to 
others looking to build a long term relationship with a provider of excellent solutions,” Mr	
O’Doherty	said.	
	
John	Fison,	CEO	of	CyberHound	said,	“We have enjoyed a long relationship with Christian Schools 
Australia and very pleased to reaffirm this commitment and support. 
 
Over the last 17 years we have helped hundreds of schools across Australia, delivering benchmark 
cybersafety to staff and students and enabling digital leadership in the classroom. We are 
committed and focused on continuing to innovate our solution to benefit Australian schools.” 
	
Christian	Schools	Australia	is	a	peak	group	serving	the	diverse	needs	of	a	large	network	of	
independent	Christian	schools	nationally.	Christian	schools	provide	comprehensively	for	the	
educational	and	spiritual	development	of	their	students.	
	
CyberHound	is	the	leading	innovator	in	cybersafety	and	digital	learning	enablement	technologies	
in	Australia	and	the	largest	education	focused	provider	of	its	kind.	
	
To	find	out	how	your	school	can	benefit	from	this	partnership	please	contact	
info@cyberhound.com	or	call	Tony	Dempsey,	Director	of	Communications,		
on	1300	737	060.	
	
	
	
												


